
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

CHILDRENS PERSONAL BELONGINGS 

 

When children are attending any sessions the club offers and if they bring 
anything from home we will not take responsibility for the item. 

Children are informed that if they bring anything into the sessions they are 
responsible for the item. 

We have a notice to this effect on the main door of the windmill room, which 
explains we are not responsibly for any loss or damage to any personal 
belongings the children or parents bring in to the club sessions. 
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